
Child Care
Assistance
for Oregon Families

Employment Related Day 
Care (ERDC) is a subsidy program 
that helps eligible families pay for child care. 

Families may receive ERDC benefits if they…  
Meet income limits,

Are working, going to school, or receiving TANF or are employed and are off work due to medical issues

Meet all other non-financial eligibility requirements.  

If your child is enrolled with a child care provider, the provider must be listed and approved by DELC to qualify to receive ERDC 
payments.

If your child isn’t enrolled with a child care provider, there are community resources available to locate quality child care in your 
area that works best for your family: 

For more information on eligibility and to apply for ERDC benefits contact your local Oregon Department of Human Services 
(ODHS) office or visit  the ERDC page.

You can get this document in other languages, 
large print, braille or a format you prefer free 
of charge. Contact Department of Early 
Learning and Care at 503-947-1400

Contact 211Info by dialing 211, texting the keyword “children" or “niños" to 898211, or emailing children@211info.org.

Search online for child care providers in your area, go to findchildcareoregon.org.

Your family member, friend, or neighbor could get paid to care for your child. The process to become an Employment Related 
Day Care (ERDC) listed child care provider is free.

About the ERDC Program

Once eligible:

A family pays a portion of the child care cost to their provider, that is called the copayment (copay). It is based on the 
family’s size and income. Some families may not have a copay based on their household situation. 

Families may also receive assistance in paying registration fees. 

ERDC benefits are approved for 12 months at a time with a stable copay for families.  

Families may continue to receive ERDC if they are no longer working, going to school or receiving TANF.  

Families can apply online or by phone using the Oregon Eligibility (ONE) system or in person at any ODHS office.
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larry.williams@boli.oregon.gov

EMPOWERING DIVERSITY,
BUILDING CAREERS
OREGON’S $3.6 MILLION
INVESTMENT TO DIVERSIFY &
SUPPORT APPRENTICESHIP IN
HIGHWAY AND BRIDGE
CONSTRUCTION

In 2009, Oregon's SB 894 directed the use of federal
funds to boost diversity in the highway construction
workforce and provide essential support for those
aspiring to join. This initiative not only breaks down
financial barriers but also addresses unique challenges
faced by women and people of color entering the
construction industry.

CONTACT US

503-720-9741

JOB READINESS SUPPLIES
$ FOR WORK TOOLS
$ FOR WORK GEAR/ BOOTS
$ FOR RAIN GEAR

ADDITIONAL SUPPORTS

CHILDCARE SUPPORT
$ WHILE YOU WORK AS APPRENTICE
+ CHOOSE OWN QUALIFIED
PROVIDER

$ FOR HARDSHIP ASSISTANCE
$ FOR TRANSPORTATION TO WORK/ CLASS
$ FOR LODGING FOR WORK

RETENTION SUPPORT
+ APPRENTICESHIP NAVIGATION
+ MENTORING; CAREER COUNSELING
+ REFERRALS FOR OTHER SERVICES

25
MORE LIKELY TO COMPLETE

APPRENTICESHIP WITH
CHILDCARE SUPPORT
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